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July 24, 2014 

 

 

Julianna Warn 

615 Thomas Ave  

Saint Paul MN 55103 

 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 615 Thomas Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Warn: 

 

This is to inform you that on July 22, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny your appeal.  Ms. 

Moermond asked that you submit a copy of the will for her review.  If the power is restored, you 

will be able to move back into the property.  But in the meantime, you may not occupy the 

building and can only be there from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. to make repairs or clean out the 

property.   

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley  

 Mark Kaisersatt 
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